
From: Senthil Nathan <senthilvajpai@gmail.com>
Sent: 02 October 2023 11:40
To: Swami-MSSRF; Prof Nitya Rao-Trustee
Subject: Sincere condolences on the loss of DR MS

Dear Soumya and Nitya,
I am very saddened to hear about the loss of our beloved professor, Dr. MS Swaminathan.  Generations will
benefit from his extraordinary contributions to humanity and Asia's food security. Among the privileged few
who got to work with him, we will remember his passion for sustainable agriculture and the extraordinary
kindness that radiates from him. The vacuum one of my greatest mentors left on me is vast.

Sincerely,
Senthil Nathan
Chief Executive Officer
Fairtrade Australia & New Zealand


